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On 22 November 2010 the UEAPME premises will become a “market place” for SME owners,
representatives of SME associations, new technology networks, RFID providers research
institutes and the European Commission.

  If you want to present your RFID application at unique international conference please contact
UEAPME, before 19 October 2010. There will be NO EXHIBITION FEE !  

More info
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